
Honors Passing of SFC Escobedo

Fullerton-Chairman Shawn Nelson extended his condolences to the family, friends and members of the 40th Infantry Division of 
Los Alamitos JFTB at memorial ceremonies honoring the passing of Fullerton resident and National Guard Sgt First Class Raul E. 
Escobedo last week.

Captain Marilyn Harris, Commander of the Fullerton American Legion, delivered condolences on behalf of the County of Orange 
Veterans Advisory Council and the thousands of Orange County Veterans who shared in the loss of an outstanding military NCO, 
proud father and loving husband.


